
August 21, 1979 

Hr. Amos Mathews, Director 
Division of Research and 

Development 
323 E. 4th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Dear Ho, 
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WATER RESOURCES BOARD I 

On behalf of the Board I would like to thank you for your informative 
presentation on the DNR reorganization. 

Unfortunately, you received the brunt of a lot of pent up emotion as a 
result of trying to establish recognition for the water related items 
in the state. 

I sincerely hope that you took my comments in the light they were 
intended - constructive criticism. 

Please don't hesitate to contact us if there is anything we can assist 
with. 

Welcome aboard, we look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Richard H. Sims 
Chairman 


